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UPCOMING 

EVENTS  
 

Municipal Court 

Monday, January 9th, 
2017 at 6:00 PM 
 
 

City Council 

Meeting 

Tuesday, January 3, 
2017, at 6:00 PM 
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Adair Village 

Mission Statement 
To build a safe, attractive, 
vibrant environment with 
a welcoming sense of 
community. 
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THANK YOU 
 

Thanks to everyone in the Community for your support and another 
good year here in Adair Village. I am looking forward to 2017 and 
completing some of the long-anticipated projects the City has been 
working on. I wanted to take a minute to review some of what the City 
accomplished in 2016. 
 
After a great deal of planning and work, the City received funding for 
2.8 million dollars in water infrastructure upgrades that entail: 

  Two new one million gallon water tanks 

  Several new master water meters to track water flow and loss 

  Revitalizing Hospital Hill Reservoir 

  New water intake 

  Emergency Water Supply 

  Development Capability 
 

These are just some of the positive impacts that the upgraded and new 
infrastructure will provide through this funding. I also wanted to point 
out that the City will not have to pay back $515,000.00 of that funding 
because of being awarded that amount as a forgivable portion of the 
loan. The City is expecting all of this work to be completed in the first 
half of 2017. 
 

The City issued four building permits in 2016 including a large commer-
cial facility that will begin construction this year. In 2015 the City did 
not have any structural permits and the year before there was only one.   
 

In 2016 the City of Adair Village also really focused on getting caught 
up on the City’s audits. The City completed both the 2013 and 2014 
audits and is expecting to be completely caught up in the first half of 
2017.  
 

The City made fiscal responsibility a higher priority in the last two years 
and it shows in the City’s Local Government Pool (the City’s savings ac-
count). Last year the City had $504,937.50 in the investment pool and 
this year we are up to $896,827.00.  
 

There are many other exciting things the City achieved in 2016 but I look 
forward to what the City can accomplish this year and to the opportuni-
ties it brings. I am proud to represent the City of Adair Village as your 
City Administrator.  Please know that my door is always open.  
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UPCOMING YOUTH PROGRAM EVENTS 
We have some exciting events coming up for the pre-teens and teens. Be sure to check out 
Nextdoor and the website (adairvillage.org) for more information. 
 
JANUARY 5th 

Girls Circle Starts Again 

On Thursdays from 4:30 -6:00 PM we will be having another Girls Circle Session. Girls Cir-
cle is for girls ages 10—14. This session will focus on Healthy Habits like nutrition, exer-
cise, and more! The session will be from January 5 – February 23rd 
 
JANUARY 7th 

Pre-teen and Teen Night – Laser Tag, Pizza, and Arcade Games  
We will be going to Pietros Pizza in Salem for Laser Tag, Arcade Games, and Pizza. We 
will be leaving City Hall at 5:00 PM and returning at 9:00 PM. 
 

FOUNDERS DAY INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
 

Founders Day will be on May 13th, 2017! We will be having an informational meeting to 
brainstorm ideas on Thursday, January 5th at 6:00 PM at City Hall. Please come help us 
plan this amazing community event.  

 

 

 
 

CSO REPORT 
Reminder: City Ordinance 40.480 Storing Property on Public Ways. No person shall use 
any portion of the traveled roadway, sidewalk, or other portion of the public way or 
road right-of-way to store or keep recreational sports equipment or personal property 
of any kind, except vehicles and trailers, as defined in Chapter 43 Parking and Standing 
Vehicles, which limits trailers and RV’s to four days on any public way. 
 
Adair Village is looking for persons interested in becoming a Community Emergency 
Response Team (CERT) member to help staff our local team. Training and equipment 
are free and selected persons will be trained to react in various emergency situations. 
Interested parties should contact the CSO at 541-368-4317. 
 
Elderly or handicapped persons needing help stacking wood or preparing for winter 
can contact the CSO and request help. If you are elderly or disabled and need assis-
tance, or are leaving the area on vacation and would like trash help and/or house 
monitoring please contact the CSO at 541-368-4317. 


